
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Confirmation of participation in BSCI 

 

 

 

Brussels, 31 October 2017 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

I herewith like to confirm that the company DICOTA SCHWEIZ AG, located at 
Churerstr. 20, 8808 Pfäffikon SZ, Switzerland, has been a participant of the BSCI 
since 01 April 2015. The current participation will run till 31 December 2017, and is 
subject to further renewal. 
 

For more information, please feel free to contact the BSCI Secretariat.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 

Mr. Darrell Doren 

BSCI Managing Director 

 


